
From: Patricia Mitchell <pattikm1695@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 10:43 AM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: thanks

Dear ZBA  members,

I oppose Shingle Hill and thank you for your efforts in so many ways.

Sincerely,

Patricia K. Mitchell (1 Flatley Ave.)




